
 

 

 
 

ADDENDUM 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE COMPULSORY BREAFING MEETINGS DUE TO COVID-19. 
 
The municipality is hereby notifying the interested parties on the cancellation of the compulsory briefing meetings which were 
scheduled to take place tomorrow the 8th of December 2021 at 11h00 in Secunda, Lillian Ngoyi Centre.  
 
The following bids have been affected: 
 
1. Appointment of a panel of service providers for repairs and maintenance of Municipal fleet as when required for a 

period of 36 months. 
2. Appointment of panel of service providers for auto electrical works and of auto    electrical components for the 

Municipal fleet as and when required for a period of 36 months. 
3. Appointment of panel of service providers to supply and fitment of tyres, wheel punctures repairs and wheel 

alignment for a period of 36 months. 
4. Supply, installation of a vehicle tracking & fleet management system for a period of 36 months. 

 
This is as a result of the Covid-19 cases that are rapidly increasing at an alarming rate. As the municipality we are committed in 
ensuring the safety of the community and all interested stakeholders. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that this may have cause on your part. 
 
For any other queries relating to the above bid/s, please contact the SCM office on 017 620 6161/6193 or Technical enquiries, 
please contact Mr Tshepo Molemi or Rupert Pretorious on 082 537 5826 or 078 224 7777/066 405 4112. 
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